
Metro Riders’ Advisory Council 
Resolution on Random Security Inspection Policy 

December 3, 2008 
 

 
 
The Riders’ Advisory Council urges the Metro Board and the General Manager to convene at 
least one public meeting, at a time and place convenient to the public, where the Metro 
administration will present information on its random security inspection policy, including any 
information supporting its rationale for such a policy, and give the public sufficient opportunity 
to ask questions and make comments.  
 
 
The Council also asks that Metro suspend implementation of this policy until such time as this 
(these) public meeting(s) are held.  
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Approved 13-2-0 

December 3, 2008 


